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Diana Risk brought the panel “Translating
Culture and Nature: The Challenges
Beyond Science” to the Virginia
HumanA
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ny." ODU English grad student



Diane Hotaling, Director of Community Service,
accompanied students Shelby St. Gelais, Mindy
Bertram, Paul Kaufmann and Charles Krauser to
the Active Citizen Conference at William & Mary
in February. On the College's behalf, the students
received the Democracy Cup Award from the
Campus Election Engagement Project for the Best
Education Campaign in Fall 2012.
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Terry Lindvall has been
conducting a Lenten

Lunch series at Galilee
Episcopal Church on

"Lentin Narnia",
spanning five consecutive

Sundays from February -

20th to March 20th.

Got March-April news? Send it to dayone@vwec.edu
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